
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 26, 2009 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Mr. David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE:  Advice No. WA 09-04; Docket UT-090778 for United Telephone Company of the Northwest 
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
Enclosed for electronic filing, please find the attached substitute tariff page for the United Telephone 
Company of the Northwest tariff filing indicated above.  This filing corrects the revision level for Schedule AE-
4, Sheet 7 to properly reflect 2nd Revised.  Please do not docket. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Greg Griffle 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Barb Young 
 
WA 09-04 

Embarq Corporation
Mailstop: KSOPKJ0502-5016 
5454 W 110th Street 
Overland Park, KS 66211 
Gregory.A.Griffle@embarq.com  

Greg Griffle 
TARIFF ANALYST 
Voice: (913) 345-7535 
Fax: (913) 345-6756  




